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Services 

Keith Depp, Staff Engineer 

 
DATE: April 5, 2005 

TO: Deb Millhouse, Planning 

RE: Grace Parc Subdivision 
 City File No. 04-011, Section 34 

Revised Tentative Preliminary Plat 

 
 
Engineering Services has reviewed the above referenced plan, received by the 
Department of Public Service on March 24, 2005. The plans meet all engineering-
related items, relative to the conditions set by the Planning Commission approval. 
Therefore, Engineering Services recommends approval of the Tentative 
Preliminary Plat. 
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c: Paul Davis, P.E. – City Engineer 
 Tracey Balint, P.E. – Project Engineer 
 Andrew Bahleda, Engineering Aide 
 Sheryl McIsaac, Office Coordinator, DPS 
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